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30th July 2020

Re: Letter of Recommendation

To whom it may concern:

I would like to extend this letter of recommendation in respect of the services provided by 
Makrosafe.  We contracted in 2015 Makrosafe based on their experience and performance on other 
Health and Safety projects as well as the overall capabilities of the company in general.

Makrosafe has an elaborate qualification process for selection of other Health and Safety sub-
contractor and they exceeded all criterion as outlined under each requirement.

Their performance to date continues to live up to the high standards we set our contractors. They 
have excelled in all categories including, customer contact, adherence to schedule, calibre of 
supervision, quality of workmanship, attention to detail and also of great importance, with pricing.

Based on the above we highly recommend Makrosafe for Health safety serviced they provided.

Yours Faithfully

Nelisiwe Tlhoaele

National Facilities Manager


